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Ref. no.: OE-RH/2340/2024 

Date: Budapest, 28 August, 2024

 

 

Rector’s instruction No. 10/2024 (VIII. 28.) 

on ordering a working day without education at Óbuda University 

Óbuda University will hold its Carpathian Basin Academic Year Opening Ceremony on September 9, 

2024 (Monday), starting at 14:00, at the Budai Millenáris Park (1024 Budapest, Kis Rókus street 16-

20). For this reason, I declare September 9, 2024, a workday without education for all first-year students 

across all faculties and in all study programs (daytime, evening, correspondence). 

This directive will come into force the day after it is announced and will cease to be in effect on 

September 10, 2024.  

 

Prof. Dr. Levente Kovács 

Rector 
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